Katerina Sacoman

The January Mine is a direct threat to the health of the headwaters of The Santa Cruz River. These
headwaters affect the water in the rest of the watershed and those who's water is supplied by The
Santa Cruz River. The mine should not receive a renewal on permit No.AZ0026387. The pollutant
discharge system will be detrimental to the communities and ecosystems in the area.



